Attachment G2

Ron Buckholt

From: Tonni Johnston <tgjohnston80@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 1:09 PM

To: Ron Buckholt

Subject: Substantial Shoreline Permit #2022103702

To: Ron Buckholt, Shoreline Project Administrator
From: Tonni Johnston, concerned citizen
RE: Substantial Shoreline Permit #2022103702

Please count me amongst the many who are communicating with you that the comment period needs to be extended,
and the invitation list of those invited to participate needs to be widened.

| appreciate clear communication that ensures everyone understands and that time is given for collecting responses.

Henderson Bay, if not all of South Puget Sound, is a fragile and collaborative ecosystem. What happens in any part of it
affects the rest.

Please cc me in all future communications about anything having to do with the parcel running across the front of my
property at 9105 Otis Beach NE, for which permit #2022103702 partly involves.



